
 

 

 

Friends of Otterham Community Primary School 

Marshgate, Camelford, PL32 9YW 

 

 

15th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Due to the current restrictions, the Friends of Otterham School are sadly not going to 

be able to hold our Annual Christmas Fayre this year. This is a successful 

fundraising event, so that we can support additional resources and learning 

equipment for the pupils, alongside school trips, which we hope will return sometime 

in the near future. 

 

We wish to carry on fundraising despite the restrictions, so we have decided to 

organise a CHRISTMAS RAFFLE. 

 

First prize will be a sought after £50 AMAZON VOUCHER.  

 

We also have a Charlie Bears teddy bear, £10 Boscastle Farm Shop Voucher, sack 

of potatoes (kindly donated by the Nute Family), two mixing bowls from Stephens 

Home Hardware store at Camelford, a hamper from Steve Heard Butchers, 

Camelford, plus other prizes still to be added. 

 

This is the part now where we need your help! Attached to this letter are 5 raffle 

tickets allocated to your child. Each raffle ticket costs £1, so therefore you have £5 

worth of raffle tickets. Please help sell these raffle tickets to friends and family to 

ensure we raise as much funds for the school as possible.  

May we request that you write the name and phone number on the back of the ticket 

once they are sold, and return the tickets and money in a sealed envelope to school 

by Friday 20th November. Please drop these in the secure post box outside 

Reception. 

We are hoping to draw the raffle before “Black Friday” which is Friday 27th 

November, so maximum deals can be made with the winning voucher! 

 

If anyone should require any further tickets, please see Lisa Ward, Susie Brooks, 

Helen Lockwood, Michaela Coles or Nancy Sandercock. 

 

Many thanks, and Good Luck!! 

 

Friends of Otterham Community Primary School 


